brunswickny.gov

New Law Requires .gov for Municipal Websites

Recent legislation has amended General Municipal Law 300 and 30(7), MANDATING that all
municipal corporations with a population of 1,500 or more establish and maintain an official
website with a (.gov) domain name.

The town has purchased and registered the domain brunswickny.gov to comply with the new
law. You will still be able reach the website using the townofbrunswick.org domain for the near
future. It will be redirected to the new domain name.

The town is working on establishing new email addresses with brunswickny.gov. Hopefully this
fall we will be making the transition.



